
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27th January, 2018   

    

 

 

 

Re: Grace Letter 
  

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the 
preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a 
statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions 
in regard to our organization’s efforts to support the UN Global Compact in advancing the 
ten principles and to engage in the initiative and a measurement of outcomes.  
 

Furthermore, we are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report due to our active 
participation in a nationwide sensitization program for the upcoming Presidential and general 
elections schedule for March 7, 2018. In lieu of this, we therefore ask for an extension period 
in order to be able to post our COP which describe our organization’s effort and progress to 
support and to engage with the UN Global Compact. Our new COP report will be posted on 
the UN Global Compact website on or before March 27, 2018.   
 

Thank you for your understanding and mutual co-operation.   
 
 
 
For: Dove Centre for Children 

 
…………………..... 

Dr. David Kamara 

CEO  

 13 Magazine Cut, off Brima Lane, Wellington, 
Freetown, Sierra Leone.  

                                    Email: dovechildren2008@yahoo.com  
Telephone: +232 - 78-477794   

  
  
  
  
  

  

 

 

BANKER: ECOBANK MICRO FINANCE (SL) LIMITED. 
  

 

 

                          
                               
                          
                    
                             
         
                         

 


